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This is a fun and exciting year for IFMA/GNY facility managers. Our new reward program is open to
all member facility managers. Here is how it works:
All facility practitioners are automatically signed up! During the course of the 2009 year you will get
"rewarded" with IFMA reward dollars, called "IFMA bucks," for participating in various chapter
events. Our dedicated committee members will keep track of your "bucks" and you can spend them
as you wish. Starting July 2009, various prizes will be available, or you can use them to attend the
regular monthly meetings. 
You can even save your IFMA Bucks for the annual Holiday Party in December where many
valuable prizes will be there to bid on. Items such as a European vacation for two, flat screen TV, a
fabulous wine tasting party and much, much more will be up for grabs for all those who participate in
our chapter programs during the year. Your bucks bankroll started fresh in January so you will need
to spend it by December 31.
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